
6006 Executive Boulevard      Suite 100      Rockville, Maryland 20852      301.496.9411

Dear ECDC Parent,

According to Maryland State Department of Education, Office of Childcare

regulations, all infants ages 12 months or older must have parental permission

to rest in a crib while at our center.  Please sign below if you want your child to

rest in a crib while enrolled in our Infant classroom.  When your child graduates

to the Toddler program, they will automatically rest on cots.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Anne Schmitz

Executive Director

Yes, I would like my child, _________________________, to continue to sleep

in a crib while at Executive Child Development Center.

_____________________________ _______________

Parent Signature Date


